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I oppose the conditional use permit (CUP) application for expansion of Coffin Butte
Landfill because Republic Services is already violating environmental regulations and
they have been very slow to adapt new technologies for waste that are being used all
across the country. Expanding the landfill rewards bad behavior and contravenes the
Benton County Comprehensive Plan.

Thank you
Sheila Roberts
29691 SE Meadow Lark Dr
Corvallis, Or 97333
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